
 

 

City of Hamilton – CUP MATCH 
HOLIDAY GARBAGE COLLECTION 

The City of Hamilton wishes to advise City businesses and 
residents that the garbage collections will be scheduled on 
the following dates: 

• Wednesday, July 27th – LAST COLLECTION will 
take place at 5:00pm for BUSINESSES, BARS 
and RESTAURANTS ONLY. 

• Thursday, July 28th and Friday, July 29th – NO 
GARBAGE COLLECTION   

• Saturday, July 30th – BUSINESSES, BARS and 
RESTAURANTS ONLY. 

• Monday, August 1st – Normal garbage collection will 
resume for ALL. 

All garbage should be placed on the sidewalks or designated 
garbage areas by the times indicated. 
 
City Hall   Anthony Darrell 
July 21, 2022  Assistant Superintendent 
 


